Oscoda County Library Board


430 W. Eighth Street

Mio, Michigan 48647

Phone: 989-826-3613

Fax: 989-826-5461
UNOFFICIAL MINUTES   

   March 25, 2008

A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD WAS HELD ON TUESDAY, MARCH 25, 2008 AT 4:45 P.M. AT THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY.

Call to Order: 4:50 p.m.

Members Present: Wyckoff, Olsen, Crane, and Shumaker

Member Absent: Galbraith

Others Present: Amy Knepp, Tammy Emig

Old Business

Personnel Policy-Staff Step Increase for Wages




Board member Olsen presented a proposal on staff step increases.




The proposal states: 




All eligible regular part-time employees in the active service of the Oscoda County 




Library shall receive an hourly wage bonus step increase by the following percentages 




above the basic salary rate of pay:





After 5 years of continuous service

2.00%





After 10 years of continuous service

2.50%





After 15 years of continuous service

3.00%




Employees who have become eligible by their date of hire shall be due the respective




percentages step increase bonus on the regular payroll date following their anniversary




date of hire.




The new hourly wage increase is a one time only increase for the above anniversary 




dates. Any regular wage increases will be then figured on the base pay amounts at the 




time of the new budget year.




The library director shall indicate the amount of the bonus step increase due each 




employee on the first of each month to the County Clerk’s Office.

Crane/Shumaker
Approve proposal for staff step increases with word changes and make this retroactive to January 1, 2008 for those who qualify.  




            4 Ayes : 0 Nays.  Motion carried.

Correspondence

None

Board Member Comments





None

Public Comment

Tammy Emig presented information on mediation training offered through Community Mediation Services. After completion of the training, you are certified to work with people to help them settle disputes. Tammy will leave a brochure at the Library.

Seeing no further business, Chairman Wyckoff adjourned the meeting. The next regular meeting will be April 9, 2008 at 4:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Deb Shumaker - Secretary

